Romodan, Hanan (FAA)

Subject: FW: Comments on RID Executive Summary
Attachments: 2120-AL31 Remote ID Final Rule smd comments + AG.docx

From: Garg, Arjun (FAA) <Arjun.Garg@faa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 1:54 PM

To: Ambrose, Jennifer (FAA) <Jennifer.Ambrose @faa.gov>; Castillo, Francisco (FAA) <Francisco.Castillo@faa.gov>;
Roberts, Brandon (FAA) <Brandon.Roberts@faa.gov>; Peter, Lorelei (FAA) <lorelei.peter@faa.gov>

Subject: RE: Comments on RID Executive Summary

The attachment includes comments on E-G of Section XXII that was remaining. My review is complete. Thank you!

From: Garg, Arjun (FAA)

Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 11:58 AM

To: Ambrose, Jennifer (FAA) <Jennifer.Ambrose @faa.gov>; Castillo, Francisco (FAA) <Francisco.Castillo@faa.gov>;
Roberts, Brandon (FAA) <Brandon.Roberts@faa.gov>; Peter, Lorelei (FAA) <lorelei.peter@faa.gov>

Subject: RE: Comments on RID Executive Summary

Here’s my latest. I've reviewed XXII.A-D. | still need to review E-G of Section XXII.

From: Ambrose, Jennifer (FAA) <Jennifer.Ambrose @faa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 8:51 AM

To: Castillo, Francisco (FAA) <Francisco.Castillo@faa.gov>; Garg, Arjun (FAA) <Arjun.Garg@faa.gov>; Roberts, Brandon
(FAA) <Brandon.Roberts@faa.gov>; Peter, Lorelei (FAA) <lorelei.peter@faa.gov>

Subject: RE: Comments on RID Executive Summary

All edits sent so far are now in the document.

Jennifer Ambrose

Senior Attorney

Regulations Division (AGC-220)
Office of Chief Counsel

Federal Aviation Administration

T (202) 267-0280 (office) / (|

This message is intended solely for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, you ate hereby notified that any dissemination, disttibution or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email. Thank you.

From: Castillo, Francisco (FAA) <Francisco.Castillo@faa.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 11:43 PM

To: Garg, Arjun (FAA) <Arjun.Garg@faa.gov>; Ambrose, Jennifer (FAA) <Jennifer.Ambrose@faa.gov>; Roberts, Brandon
(FAA) <Brandon.Roberts@faa.gov>; Peter, Lorelei (FAA) <lorelei.peter@faa.gov>

Subject: RE: Comments on RID Executive Summary

Thanks. I'll add these.






